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We strongly oppose HB 3063.   The government may not decisions regarding healthcare for our children. 
Especially when you can not grantee it is safe.  We know of several cases of personal friends where their children
almost died from adverse effect of vaccines.  We will be there in person to show our support against this bill.
The Pollack family.
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